
 

 

 

 

 

 

July 23, 1996 

 

Mr. John Machado 

Chief  

Policy Analysis and Records Systems 

United States Secret Service 

1310 L Street, N.W., Room 670 

Washington, D.C. 20005 

 

Dear John: 

 

I am enclosing copies of research identification forms (RIFs) for the five documents you have 

presented with postponements. These forms reflect what now appears in our database, and they 

contain some alterations from your original RIFs based on your conversation with Chet Rhodes.  

 

For clarification: In the “Restrictions” field, the number 16 refers to a § 6(3) postponement. The 

number 64 refers to a § 6(5) postponement. Would you please check these forms and confirm that 

they reflect your information correctly? 

 

On another matter, your RIF number 154-10002-10329 lists information that appears different from 

the actual document. The Director who offered testimony in this document is H.S. Knight, not Chief 

Rowley. Would you please check your document and inform me of any changes you might wish to 

make on the RIF? 

 

Thank you for your assistance in these matters. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Joan Zimmerman 

Senior Analyst 

 

Enclosure 

 



cc: Jane Vezeris 


